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The House on 51st Street.  

The house was built in 1942 during WW2. The roof instead of using plywood because of the shortage 

during the war, was sheetrock instead of plywood. This lasted about 10 years. In 1952 the home was 

remodeled and stone was added to the exterior of the home, during the remodel a dining room was 

added. The exterior siding and the subfloor of the existing home was used to build a new garage. The 

original hardwood floors are seen in the garage as well as the subflooring the was originally below the 

hardwood floors. As it stands now there is no subfloor in the home. You can see this from the 

crawlspace. You can see the original date carved into the concrete at the front porch, its says 1952 and 

someones initial. The roof over the main bedroom is warped due to incorrect framing in the valley of the 

roof and I have rebraced it several times. The living room that was added had termite damage and had 

to be repaired and have the concrete slab removed 10 years ago because of the termite infestation. The 

garage has been treated for termite damage as well. You could push the structure down with very little 

effort due to termite damage. The house was sold to me by the second owner and told me the story. No 

one famous has every lived in this house. I am the third owner and have been living here since 1997. 


